
March 11, 2015 

 
Update: 

 
A letter to every student in Grade K through Grade 7 went in the mail today (March 11) to confirm each 

student’s school of attendance for 2015-16. 

  
Students affected by redistricting who will be in 4th, 5th, 7th, or 8th grade next year will receive a 

Selection Form with their letter.  As a reminder, these students can choose whether to stay in their 
current school or change to their new school.   

  
Selection Forms must be completed and returned to your child’s school office by March 31, 2015. 

  

  
February 27, 2015 

 
Last evening, the Board of School Directors approved the proposed Redistricting Plan, with the 

amendments recommended on February 12, 2015 (see the document “Redistricting Plan Adjustments 2-

12-15 for the list). 
 

All current grade K-7 students/families will receive a letter confirming their school of attendance for 2015-
16.  

Students affected by redistricting who will be in 4th, 5th, 7th, or 8th grade next year can choose whether 
to stay in their current school or change to their new school.   

 

A form to indicate the family’s choice will be included with the letter.   
 

Letters are expected to go in the mail on Friday, March 6, 2015.  
 

A ConnectEd e-mail will go out to confirm the letters have been mailed, and an update will be posted on 

this page. 
  

Thank you. 
  
- See more at: http://www.qcsd.org/domain/1569#sthash.87tAObkg.dpuf 


